
8 March 2013 
 
Dear Jeanne and Penny, 
What a hoot. These kids were small in size, but huge 
in interest. 
After taking a photo of Owen Camora's  gloves with 
many finger covers, I moved over to the back gazebo 
and waited for the bus. 
As Betty had taken photos of the bigger kids, I 
dropped my focus down and caught this group from 
their  eye level. 
One forgets what it is to  see the birds from under the 
railing ! 
Hope you like my addition, These are just the cream 
off the top. 
Betty Neupert was  out there, too. 
Good Birding,  
Sara K.	
  


